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Monday 16th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The week commencing 21st October will be Science Week here at Himbleton. Children will be taking part in a 
range of investigations and experiments throughout the week, some class based and some in their Houses. 

To launch the week, we have organised a whole school trip to Think Tank in Birmingham on Monday 21st 
October. Each class will take part in an age-appropriate scientific workshop and also have time to explore the 
venue. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9.15am and returning by 3pm. 

I am pleased to inform you that the Friends have very kindly offered to cover the cost of the trip, so we will 
not be asking for any voluntary contribution on this occasion. An enormous thank you to the Friends for this! 

Please complete the slip below and return it in your mail bag to confirm that you consent to your 
child/children taking part in this visit. 

On the day, your child/children will need to wear full uniform and bring a coat. They will need to have a 
packed lunch, a healthy snack and a drink for the day. Packed lunches may be ordered in advance from 
Aspens if you so wish. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Martin 

 

 

Name of Child/Children:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….    

 Year Group/s:……………………………………………………………………… 

I consent to my child/children (named above) taking part in the whole school visit to Think Tank, Birmingham 
on 21st October 2019.  

 

Signed:………………………………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 

 


